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RECOGNITIONS

Matthew Carter Appointed to the Illinois Judicial
Conference

JANUARY 2, 2025

Winston & Strawn partner Matthew Carter has been appointed to serve a two-year term on the Illinois Judicial

Conference (IJC) beginning January 1, 2025.

The IJC was reconstituted in September 2018 “to consider the work of the courts, to suggest improvements in the

administration of justice, and to make recommendations for the improvement of the courts.” The IJC is comprised of

29 voting members: 15 judges and 14 non-judges, with the Chief Justice of the Illinois Supreme Court serving as

Chair. 

Learn more about the Illinois Judicial Conference. 
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Chicago
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Litigation/Trials
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https://www.winston.com/
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https://www.winston.com/en/locations/chicago
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Matthew Carter
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https://www.winston.com/en/professionals/carter-matthew-r

